
GREETINGS

From the Eastern Region Board Members!

We would like to thank all  our members for the hard work and dedication you gave to TAFCE
this year! We had a great year with all  our events, and you were amazing!

To all  of you who helped Leslie Sharpe with the State Conference, we thank you! To all  the
chairpersons and all  their helpers, we thank you! If you helped in any way we thank you,
because it  was a great success!

We thank the Sevierville, TN FCE clubs who helped host Leadership Day. Marti  and her
members did a great job of planning a great day! Thank you!

To all  our Agents and UT extension leaders and support staff,  we thank you! We are blessed to
have such a great group of supporters! Thank you!

We hope you have a fabulous holiday season and get to spend quality t ime with your families
and friends!

GOD BLESS YOU AND MERRY CHRISTMAS!
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MCMINN COUNTY

Hello from McMinn County. We  have
been very busy the past several months
with preparing for TAFCE Conference
last month. Between our 3 clubs, we
had made over 250 items for the
Flutter-Buy Gift Shop at the conference.
Thank you to each club, each member,
and friends who donated amazing
items to sell. The Eastern Region went
above and beyond their call of duty for
the whole conference. Our own county
president, Leslye Beria, was in charge of
the gift shop. Everything went so well.
We could not have done it all without
God’s guidance and the help of each
person who helped set up, run the
store, and tear down the shop. Thank
you all. 

We are getting ready for Christmas
parties with the fun, fellowship, and
festivities that we can only celebrate at
this time of year. 
Our county has done so much
community service this past year. We
hope to continue that into 2024. 

Have a Merry Christmas and a very
Happy New Year!

❤️ Blessings! Leslye ❤️
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